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Save the Date!
Upcoming Air Quality Workshop: "Reducing
Air Pollution Together: An Update on Air
Emission Control Strategies in New Jersey™

Why is this important to me?

Meeting the new air quality standards will be a challenge for New Jersey, requiring the
state to look at new emission control strategies for additional reductions, in addition to
enhancing existing strategies. It is important that representatives of the regulated
community participate in this process because the potential control measures under
consideration cover a broad range of emission sources.

How can | participate?

The New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) invites you to join the
public, representatives from local businesses, industry and environmental groups, and
others for a workshop to discuss potential emission reduction strategies on
Wednesday, May 17, 2006 at the War Memorial Building in Trenton, NJ.

You may register for the workshop online at
http://www.nj.gov/dep/airworkgroups/regform.htm. Please register by May 8, 2006.

The purpose of the workshop will be twofold: to provide an update on efforts during the
past year to address air quality challenges facing New Jersey and to share preliminary
regulatory and nonregulatory plans to reduce air emissions and to improve air quality for
the health of New Jersey residents.

The DEP intends to assemble new teams to advise the department as we make final
decisions on the measures to be selected.

Where can | get more information?

For the most up-to-date information on the Workshop, please visit
http://www.nj.gov/dep/airworkgroups/2006update. To get additional information, email
airworkshop@dep.state.nj.us or call 609-292-6722.

Please note this advisory is intended to be a summary explanation of a DEP initiative. It does not include
all potentially applicable requirements. If you have any questions related to participation with this initiative, please
contact the number listed above.


http://www.nj.gov/dep/airworkgroups/regform.htm
http://www.nj.gov/dep/airworkgroups/2006update
mailto:airworkshop@dep.state.nj.us

